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Bolton Heights Drive ? Public Information Centre rescheduled

	The public information centre, dealing with the planned reconstruction of Bolton Heights Drive has been put off until June.

It was orginally to have been held May 28. But the Town has announced it had been postponed, and the new date is set for June 11,

from 6 to 8 p.m. It will be at Caledon Centre for Recreation and Wellness.

Representatives from the Town's public works department and members of the consulting engineer's design team will be on hand to

answer questions regarding both the design and construction phases. The project will include a fully urbanized cross section,

complete with concrete curb, storm sewers, sidewalks on both sides, layby parking and improved LED street lighting.
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